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April 23, 2021 
 
Hello Akron parents and families, 
 
 As most of you know, we will be welcoming back our Elementary students four days per week 
beginning on Monday, April 26, 2021. We are so excited for this opportunity to have some of our students here 
more frequently. With more students in the building, comes more traffic. Therefore, in an effort to continue to 
keep our students and families safe, we wanted to send out a few reminders and changes in regards to arrival 
and dismissal.  
 We have attached a presentation here for you to reference for directions on Arrival and Dismissal 
procedures at Akron Central School District. For a link to the presentation, please click here. Our parents have 
been exceptional with the changes in transportation and directional flow. We greatly appreciate your 
cooperation and flexibility with several changes this year.  
 
There are a few notable changes we want to highlight: 
 

1. Pick up in the Elementary School will now begin at 2:15pm. Elementary parents will be directed to pull 
forward as much as possible to allow for more cars.  

2. If you are picking up a student in the Middle School, we encourage you to come as close to 2:35 as 
possible. Students in the Middle School are dismissed from their last class at 2:34. This will help to 
avoid congestion or parents waiting for a long time. 

3. In the morning, parents dropping off their students should stay to the left on the field road as you 
approach the entrance to the Elementary/MS parking lot. This will allow for employee traffic to proceed 
to parking spots. This process will also leave an emergency lane. 

4. In the afternoon, as you approach the entrance to the parking lot, Middle School parents should keep left 
and Elementary parents should keep right to allow both lanes of traffic to flow safely.  

 
We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your flexibility with these changes.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Akron Building Principals  
Todd Esposito, Elementary School Principal 
Joseph Caprio, Middle School Principal  
Stephen Dimitroff, High School Principal  
Caroline Kos, Elementary, Middle, and High School Assistant Principal 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1vylicmd_yaca8ZYUgpPsJ7VnCFiang8_F7CNeSwsYz0/edit?usp=sharing
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